
Dear Mr  Le Mare, 

Please find attached letter in reference to planning application 2013E7338/P. 

Regards, 
Emily Hodgson 



1 Logien Grove 
London 

NW5 1RA 

Oh February 1014 

I t  Bin Le Mare 
Planning Services 
Camden Town Hall 
neole groat 
London 
WC1H StO 

Dear Mr LeMere 

2013/73313/P 

I an wnbng to convey my strong eOpicbon 10 the proposecl derelopmert of the 
causeInWillinipern Close I an ware thet Pockets homes very recertly 
chmgccl the propossl from a low-storey 11 Lnit development to a three-terey 
18 Lnit demilopmert I do not believe this chance metes a sgni kar t  difference 
to theimpact on stranding properties 

I believe that this ste is too and, lot such a development The precise:I 
developmert is now for a threeetorey balding. which would be overlooking the 
houses of Logiton Grove and FalWand Roixl a-id only one metre from the end of 
the gardens of Logiton Grove This weuld impact consderaNy on the adiacert 
PrOCerbes by senficartly reducing the view a-id hitt a-id creating a sense of 
enclosLre and scni Aunt los of privacy The arsonent piA forward by Pockets 
homes that there is O r e *  a Sc ey block nearby (Willinipern Close) and 
therefere a 3  storey block is acceptaNe I s l e  fetched as Willinipern Close is at 
least 50 metres arag and does not overlook the aliacert preps-ties The 
ProPoseg prelabncated Nock would dominate buildings that are 150 yeas old 

I troderstand that the propossl is to build 18 unts I consder this to be seise 
onercrowding of a ste which is not astable lot such a developmert In addibon 
a development of this kind would Iasi to alditional noise and car parking 
PrOOKCIIS. WhiChliVe alrEaly a l  issuein nears 

For all the% reasons 'do not believe Willingham Close is an aPProPritteste for 
this type of developmert and grong y moose this propees 

rows sncereiy. 

Emily Hodgson 


